Dear Sergie,

We would like to thank you for the work done on our stairs and dining room, they turned
out very nice. We appreciate the professionalism in the work that was done by you and
your staff. We apologize for the initial contact by Roy Barchinger on our behalf, but are

glad that things worked out well.

We will recommend you and hope to use you in the future. We will need to have our
stair railings refinished.
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